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The HFA Council and Staff wish
you a happy and safe festive season.

Thank you for your support during 2022 and
we look forward to working with you again in 2023.

The HFA office will be closed from noon on Friday 23 December 2022
and reopen on Monday 9 January 2023.

During that time if you have any queries or need to contact HFA,
please phone (03) 98857800 or email hfaust@haemophilia.org.au
as messages will be monitored and we will
respond as soon as possible.
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